
 

                                                                                    
 

High Street 
Midsomer Norton 
Radstock BA3 2DR 
Tel: 01761 412289 
Fax 01761 415896 

midsomernorton_pri@bathnes.gov.uk 
www.midsomernortonprimaryschool.com 

 

 
 

 

              Midsomer Norton Primary School 
     'Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership' 

  Head Teacher: 

Mr Alun Randell 

 

 
 

 

 
Wednesday 15th November 2017 

 
Star Class 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Ms Waters has been poorly for the past two weeks due to a particularly bad case of the flu and 
is likely to be absent for the rest of the term. Fortunately, we have been able to put 
arrangements in place to ensure your child continues to receive a high quality education.  
 
We have engaged Mrs Sadie Lowe to teach Star Class during this time. Mrs Lowe is one of our 
regular supply teachers and, therefore, knows the children and our school well. If you have any 
questions or concerns about your child during this period please do not hesitate to make an 
appointment to see Mrs Lowe.  
 
Ms Waters is grateful for the best wishes that have been expressed by parents and carers and 
looks forward to seeing everybody again soon. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 

Alun Randell 
Head Teacher 
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